
Hello  everyone  

This week we opened our doors to lots and lots of visitors! Yesterday we said ‘thank you’ 
to many of our wonderful volunteers, at a special assembly. We thanked reading buddies 
and number partners, gardening volunteers, classroom helpers, parent volunteers and 
even a special volunteer who helps us by walking to swimming lessons with teachers and 
children. Some of our volunteers have been helping us for more than ten years - we are 
very grateful. 

Today we also celebrated the culmination of a year 6 project. Children have spent the 
week designing creative schemes for the Lawrence Hill roundabout and today they 
presented their designs to a team of experts. This was a very special opportunity, offered 
to us by  the Architecture Centre’s Generation Place Summer School. Thank you to 
everyone - volunteers, experts, staff, visitors and children - for getting involved. 

Next week there are still lots of events in school, including the ever-popular ‘Hannah 
More’s Got Talent’ and our wet and watery SPLASH DAY. Please make sure you are aware 
of dates - and please come along if you can. 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Sue Ramsay,  

Head teacher 

Hannah More Primary School Newsletter  

Reception:  Osman and Mushtaq 

Year 1:   Husnain and Hajara  

Year 2:   Binta and Dirshe  

Year 3:   Salma and Iqlas 

Year 4:   Abdullrizak and Morino 

Year 5:   Siham and Abdimajiid 

Year 6:   Farhiya and Denny  



Competition time! 
 This summer ‘Gromit Unleashed 2’ has hit the streets of 

Bristol. Discover over 60 giant sculptures each designed 

by a different artist.  We even have our own competition!  

For a chance to win a mini solar-powered Gromit, all you 

need to do is tell us where in Bristol the sculpture below 

is (hint - it’s very near school!) and two other places 

nearby that you can find Gromit sculptures.                  

Give your answer in to the school office or email it to 

ruth.cochran@bristol-schools.uk  by Monday 6.00pm. 

This Gromit can be found   …………………………………...….. 

…………………………………………………………………...……………. 

You can also find Gromit at   ………….……...…...….………..  

and    ……………………………………………………………...……….. 

Your name    ………………………………………………………….. 

Your class  ………………………………………………………..... 

Prizes to be won! 

To enter, you need to read a book and then choose 

a setting in the book to visit in your imagination. 

Then, you need to write a letter back to your 

teacher. For example: 

“Dear Mrs Sessions. Would you believe it? I am in Narnia! The weather is very 

wintry and snowy (which makes a change from the hot weather in Bristol) but 

luckily I have a big fur coat on. Mr Tumnus’s house is so sweet and he was really 

friendly! I enjoyed the boiled eggs and cake, but I do not like sardines!” 

Return your letter to school in an envelope in September - or you can post it to Mrs 

Sessions at school if you want!   

Felix Road are proud to announce our fun packed summer 

programme!  

The programme starts on Sunday 22nd July and continues 

throughout the 6 weeks holiday. Check out their facebook 

page for full information and time table of activities. 

https://www.facebook.com/felixroadventure/ 

https://www.facebook.com/felixroadventure/


  Please bring ALL reading books back to school next week! 

 

Wednesday 18th July  

 

Do you know what your 

children are up to online?  

 Do you know how to keep 

them safe online? 

INTERNET SAFETY 

WORKSHOP FOR PARENTS 

 Friday 20th July - 9.30-11.30 

Hannah More’s  

Tuesday 17th July 

Key Stage 1 @ 9:15am 

Key Stage 2 @ 2:00pm 

Parents welcome! 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ 
PERFORMANCE  

Thursday 19th July 

2:00pm Start 

Parents are welcome to 

come along to celebrate your 

childs time at Hannah More. 

Parent Helpers Welcome! 

Please send your child in 
to school with a complete 
change of clothes, shoes 

and a towel …. 



Year 6… In English, we started to look at our new class text – The Arrival. We 

made inferences and then wrote Part I, focussing on having a balance of 

description, action and dialogue. In Maths, we learned how to draw line graphs. 

Year 6… This week has been architecture week! We have engaged all week with different 

professions linked to our challenge to re-design the Lawrence Hill roundabout – we heard 

from landscape architects, urban designers and civil engineers. Through the week, we 

practised our leavers performance on stage ready for next week! Please ensure your child 

knows their lines and the song lyrics ready for next week!  

Year 3… This week we wrote ‘defeating the 

beast’ stories. We carried out assessments in 

maths. For arts week, we made portraits, 

created Pop Art and acted in a 1960s TV 

commercial. At home, please ask your child 

their three favourite learning moments from 

the year. 

Year 5… This week has been Arts week! We 

have been looking at artists who were successful 

during the 1980s, including Keith Haring, Andy 

Goldsworthy and the artistic style of Zentangle. 

It has been a fantastically creative week and we 

have some very positive outcomes. At home, 

please listen to your child read every day and 

ask them questions about their reading.  

Year 4… We have been busy with 

assessments this week, showing 

off all we have learned this year. 

Our art week has been based all 

around the 1970s this week and 

we worked hard to paint pictures 

in the style of David Hockney! At 

home, please practise all the 

times table facts ready for year 5!  

Year 2… This week was Arts Week! We  

enjoyed painting and learning about the 

artist Joan Miro. In English, we have 

been writing a newspaper report about 

‘The Curious Garden’. At home, look at 

the maths and SPAG challenge that 

children have been set for the holidays. 

Year 1… We have been designing and 

making fantastic non-fiction books 

about seasons. For ‘Arts Week’  we had 

fun doing Frieda Kahlo self-portraits 

and war drawings. For Music we sang a 

war medley and pretended to be Charlie 

Chaplin in Drama. We are also busy 

practising for Hannah More’s Talent 

Show!  Please come and see us perform 

on Tuesday. At home, ask your child to 

show you their Charlie Chaplin 

impression! 

Reception…. Our butterflies hatched from their cocoons! We released the butterflies outside 

so that they could lay more eggs on leaves to complete the circle of life! We also learnt the 

story of ‘The Wizard of Oz’ and then created our own magical lands. At home, please count 

up in different ways. Count up in 2s (e.g. 2, 4, 6) and in 10s (e.g. 10, 20, 30, 40).  


